
 

 

No-Cost Extension of the Preparatory Grant UNDP-MINEPAT 

Coordination Support Project (00140410) 

Adopted by e-mail on 04-April 2024 

EB 2024.09 

Considering :  

- Decision EB.2023.08 approving the Call for Expressions of Interest for the implementation of 

the start-up phase projects of the CAFI Cameroun Partnership (2023/02/CMR); 

- CAFI Secretariat’s approval of funding, on behalf of the Executive Board, for the Preparatory 

Grant UNDP-MINEPAT Coordination support in Cameroon on 09 October 2023; 

- The originally approved timeline of the project, from 01 October 2023 to 31 March 2024; 

- The United Nations Development Programme (UNDP)’s letter dated 17 March 2024 

requesting a no-cost extension of the preparatory grant for 3 months until 30 June 2024, 

adjusting the project workplan and reformulating certain activities. 

 

The Executive Board:  

1. Thanks the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) for the no-cost extension letter 

and the updated workplan; 

2. Agrees to the no-cost extension of the project until 30 June 2024. 

 

https://www.cafi.org/sites/default/files/2023-06/EB.2023.08_Decision_Cameroon_LAUNCH_AMI.pdf
https://mptf.undp.org/project/00140410
https://mptf.undp.org/project/00140410

